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Dear Parents,

We are excited to welcome back students after a fantastic summer vacation! We hope they

had an incredible break filled with adventures, laughter and cherished moments.

First and foremost, we would like to extend a warm and special welcome to all the new

students joining our school. We are looking forward to greeting you and meeting you soon.

To all the returning students, we hope you are equally excited to meet your new fellow. We
are eagerly awaiting your presence. We want you to know that we are here to listen, to
understand, and to help you navigate any obstacle that you come across. As we embark on
this new journey, we encourage each one of you to set personal goals. Together, we will

discover new knowledge, tackle challenges, and celebrate the joy of learning.

We are equally happy to present the following to you via our ERP.

1. Parent Community Form
2. Class Newsletter

3. Talent Development Programme

Let's make this year the most memorable one yet, filled with laughter, inspiration and

meaningful learning experiences.

With love and light,

Class facilitator

Ansal Esencia, Sector 67A, Gurugram, Haryana 122 001
+31-9289125601 | 9289125602 www.dpsgurugram.com



